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Hitting the Highlights
From festivals to food trucks, free concerts, and Open Streets 704 … 2019 was one
incredible year for enjoying the outdoors in Mecklenburg County area parks. With so many
things to choose from, the most difficult decision wasn’t “what” to do, but “where” to go!
Thanks to your participation in 2019, Partners for Parks was able to support, promote, and
fund even more meaningful, equitable, and engaging community events. Here’s a look at
the impact of YOUR partnership. Click here to read the full article - and more details about
our year: http://partnersforparks.org/partners-for-parks-celebrates-incredible-year/
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Rapper Rocks Meck's First Fall Festival
Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation director Lee Jones knows a good thing when
he sees it. When Jones spied entertainer SaulPaul at the 2018 National Recreation and
Parks Association meeting, he knew the crowd favorite would be the perfect headliner for
Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation’s first ever Fall Festival. Partners for Parks was
happy to help make Jones’ vision a reality. Click here to read our full article about how it
all went down: http://partnersforparks.org/saulpaul-headlines-first-mecklenburg-county-
park-recreation-fall-festival-with-donation-from-partners-for-parks/
As always, thank YOU for your partnership in the past year. We hope you’ll continue to
see the value in helping us act on our mission to improve the quality of life for the
citizens of Mecklenburg County and the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and
enhancing the parks, greenways, open spaces, active play and recreational opportunities
within our community.

Happy Holidays! 

Partners for Parks aims to improve the quality of life for the citizens of Mecklenburg
County and the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and enhancing the parks,

greenways, open spaces, active play and recreational opportunities within our community.

Partners for Parks is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible.
Please consider making a donation. To make a gift by mail, please send your check

made payable to “Partners for Parks” to:
PARTNERS FOR PARKS

PO Box 681779
Charlotte, NC 28216
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info@partnersforparks.org

VISIT US
www.partnersforparks.org

FOLLOW US

           
 

Copyright © 2019 Partners for Parks, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a friend of the Mecklenburg County Park & Recreation Department, have
signed up for our email list or donated to Partners for Parks.

Our mailing address is:
Partners for Parks
PO Box 681779
5841 Brookshire Boulevard
Charlotte, NC 28216
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